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THE UPGRADED VERSION OF OLAS IS DUE FOR RELEASE TO GENERAL USERS DECEMBER 2018 

Whilst OLAS has undergone numerous upgrades over the years, this time the difference is very 
noticeable.  As a result of this The OLAS Team will be rolling out information on a regular basis and 
we ask all our users to look out for Notes of Guidance and Newsletters. 

CHANGES TO SYSTEM INCLUDE:-  

 New system is now Web based which gives it a new modern look and feel 

 No more Java 

 New password reset process 

 New PL Enquiries Search – Transactions by Accounting  Year and Period 

 New GL Enquiries Search – From and To nominal searches 

 Drop-down Main Menu to maximise screen usage 

 Warnings, alerts and notifications have changed position and are now more noticeable. 

SNEAK PREVIEW 
 

To help familiarise users with the appearance changes, here are some screen shots of the main 
menu screen. 

Standard screen size of 19 inches (48cm approx). Resolution of 1280 x 1024 would typically look 
like this: 
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Standard screen size of 24 inches (60cm approx). Resolution of 1280 x 1024 would typically look 
like this: 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

From the sneak preview, the change in appearance is noticeable, but the functionality of OLAS will 
remain the same.  Our aim over the next few weeks and months is to guide you through these minor 
changes. 
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